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April Spath

From: Michael Chavez <chavezmike567@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 8:32 PM
To: staff
Subject: Re: SB 1153 Testimony

I disagree with SB 1153  
PLease stop the bill from passing  
Thank you, 
Mike Chavez  
 
On Tue, Jun 3, 2025 at 12:34 PM Tumalo Irrigation District <staff@tumalo.org> wrote: 
  

 

    

District Patrons,  

 

If you agree with the District's opposition to SB 1153, please review the talking points below and 
provide additional testimony if possible. The deadline to provide testimony is this Thursday, June 
5th at 11:59 p.m. 

 

As you can see from the talking points below, SB 1153 will be overly cumbersome to our District 
and the improvements that we have been making in an effort to conserve water, and to improve 
water delivery to our patron’s. On multiple occasions our patrons have asked how they can be 
more involved and make their voices heard. This is the time for that.  

 

If anyone is interested in providing testimony about SB 1153, testimony can be uploaded to the 
Oregon legislature link (OLIS). Or you can email us a copy of your testimony, and we can upload 
it to the State system for you.  

 

TID is submitting a letter to the Senate Rules Committee, which includes Chair Jama, Vice-Chair 
Bonham, Senator Golden, Senator Manning Jr., and Senator Thatcher. If you would like a copy of 
this letter, please let us know.   

 


